Welcome Table Report  2025
Welcome table has continued to reliably host our guests every two weeks over the past year. This is in itself no mean feat, required a steadfast commitment to set everything up, cook the meal, host/welcome our guests and then clear it all away again afterwards. We continue to welcome between 20 to 50 guests (some we haven’t seen before and some are there every week), and will meet them where they are. We are grateful that new volunteers from within the church have stepped forwards to join the team, which will help us to continue to hold Welcome Table and safeguard our continued ability to run the sessions. Our volunteers are the greatest asset we have, without them we cannot function and it is vital to the longevity of the project that we can continue to be blessed with the high number of volunteers. 
Thanks to our volunteers we have been able to continue to welcome guests into a church setting and show them God’s love. Many don’t come to church, with some who have a real hurt from religion in the past. All are welcomed. This has allowed us to continue to build relationships with them, and have even been able to run a ‘Hymns we love’ course which has been very well received. 
We pray that we will continue to have opportunities to share the gospel, and that God continues to provide for us.
